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Squaw Creek Bridge Re-opens in Holt County MO.

MOUND CITY, Mo. - U.S. Hwy 59 in Holt County reopened Monday after being closed for a
bridge deck replacement project, according to the Missouri Department of Transportation. The road
closed at the bridge over Squaw Creek on Monday, March 9, 2015. Contractors opened the road to
all traffic at approximately 11 a.m. Monday. MoDOT appreciates the patience of motorists during

this necessary road closure.
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